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We have optimised the TomTom app and have provided an optimum solution for
navigation using your navigation device, your smartphone, at the same time. We have
developed TomTom Traffic for the Android platform. It is one of the best-selling apps in
the TomTom app portfolio, we now add a new dimension to the app that is unrivaled.

TomTom Traffic is available for Android. The number of downloads of the TomTom Traffic
app is expected to increase exponentially. With TomTom 3D Maps you can choose what
streets are "3D" and which are "2D". The app will automatically detect which roads are

3D and which are 2D. You can change this setting on the Settings > 3D map switch in the
app. To do this, simply tap the 3D map switch to toggle 3D and 2D street maps on or off.
You can also have a voice navigation to guide you by using the voice search feature. To

do this, you will need to install this app on the phone, and then enable the "Voice guides"
switch. You can then enable the V-Text & Voice Search. V-Text allows you to send, or
even use, voice commands to hear your destination. In other words, you can just ask

"where is the nearest gas station?" I was not able to test it, but one of the most amazing
parts of TomTom Map is the voice assistant. However, with the Android version, it is not

available on the beta program, but it should be very soon, as it has been available for the
iPhone. It has always been available for free on iPhone, but it has always been terrible. It
used to be that you would download the TomTom app, then turn it off, and forget about

it. Now, with the new TomTom Go Drive app, you can navigate just by looking at the
display of the phone. Now I don't need to take the phone out of my pocket to have a

navigation app.
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If you already have a navigation-friendly Microsoft phone you already have access to the
TomTom Traffic app and one of the better-performing Android apps in the TomTom

portfolio. If you want to try navigation with TomTom for Android, then you can download
the app today and provide your mobile phone contacts with maps that are as good as you
wish. We are happy to announce the release of "TomTom Traffic" today. This new release

brings you navigation in your own way. You can select the one-way street or even the two-
way street, depending on your preference. You can use the carpool lane on the right or

left side, depending on where you are heading. You will be able to manage your routes as
you wish, whenever you wish it in accordance with your preferences. TomTom Traffic is

the first and only application for navigation via smartphone which is available for Android
users. With your smartphone, you can travel safely and comfortably to your destination in
a fast and easy way. TomTom Traffic automatically provides you the shortest route with

the least traffic jams. Your recommended route can also be set when you are on the road.
For the first time in the app market, you will be able to navigate with your navigation
device inside your car at the same time. You will be automatically guided to the next
driving lane or you can choose which lane you would like to travel. TomTom Traffic

automatically provides the recommended route to you to make your journey safer and
less stressful. TomTom Traffic lets you travel comfortably and efficiently through the app.
No matter what navigation app you have, we have taken the most important parameters

of your route and the driver system and combined them in an optimal way. TomTom
Traffic will take care of you, driving safely without surprises. 5ec8ef588b
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